CORRESPONDENCE
7/17/2024

Charlie Smith DOCUMENT NO. 07613-2024
From: Shonna McCray

Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2024 3:20 PM

To: Consumer Correspondence

Subject: Docket 20240025

Attachments: Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike; Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike; Reject

Please add to Docket 20240025.

Thanks

Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike; Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike; Reject Duke
Energy Florida's Rate Hike; Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike



Charlie Smith

From: sergioandressolis_020968@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sergio Solis
<sergioandressolis_020968 @everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 4:18 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

| am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians.

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply
cannot afford another increase.

| urge you to:

* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike

* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60%

* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers

* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile,
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017.

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Mr. Sergio Solis

4340 SW 112th Ave Miami, FL 33165-4772
sergioandressolis_020968@yahoo.com



Charlie Smith

From: kksutherla@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Katherine Sutherland
<kksutherla@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 5:12 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

| am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians.

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply
cannot afford another increase.

| urge you to:

* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike

* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60%

* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers

* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile,
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017.

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Dr. Katherine Sutherland
5188 Pebble Beach Blvd Winter Haven, FL 33884-3537 kksutherla@aol.com



Charlie Smith

From: clivepht@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Clive Jaffe
<clivepht@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 4:30 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

| am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians.

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply
cannot afford another increase.

| urge you to:

* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike

* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60%

* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers

* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile,
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017.

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Mr. Clive Jaffe

3222 Taragrove Dr Tampa, FL 33618-2562
clivepht@yahoo.com



Charlie Smith

From: ecwaters3@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Constance Waters <ecwaters3
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 5:25 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

| am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians.

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply
cannot afford another increase.

| urge you to:

* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike

* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60%

* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers

* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile,
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017.

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Mrs. Constance Waters
3620 38th Ave S Apt 84 Saint Petersburg, FL 33711-4393 ecwaters3@msn.com



Charlie Smith

From: randyraspotnik@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Randy Raspotnik
<randyraspotnik@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 4:25 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

| am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians.

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply
cannot afford another increase.

| urge you to:

* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike

* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60%

* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers

* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile,
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017.

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Mr. Randy Raspotnik
4266 Fox Hollow Cir Casselberry, FL 32707-5239 randyraspotnik@gmail.com



Charlie Smith

From: bill.rueth@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of William Rueth IlI
<bill.rueth@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 4:27 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

| am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians.

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply
cannot afford another increase.

| urge you to:

* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike

* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60%

* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers

* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile,
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017.

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Mr. William Rueth 11l
13534 5th Ave NE Bradenton, FL 34212-2742 bill.rueth@gmail.com





